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BEFORE THE WINTER CHILL – Ghent Film Festival 2013 

The film is currently N°1 at the Public Choice Award ranking !  
 
BEFORE THE WINTER CHILL had its Premiere on Sunday at Ghent Film Festival with his 
director, Philippe Claudel attending.  
Today’s screening is already fully packed (400 seats). The final results of the Public Choce Award 

will be unveiled on October 22nd. 

BEFORE THE WINTER CHILL will open in Belgium on November 27th and in Netherlands 

in December (Lumiere) 

 


